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Twenty-Ninth  
Sunday in  

Ordinary Time
In our modern world, there is 
a temptation to believe that what we 
have we have earned. Our possessions 
are a result of hard work. Any resources 
we have are truly not our own. Today’s 
Gospel is a good reminder that all we 
have is from God and that we should 
not be hoarders of God’s good gifts. Let 
us die to the notion of possessions and 
let us instead engage in a lifestyle of 
discipleship which shares what we have 
with the least among us. In that way, we 
will be living the paschal mystery.

Pray for our  
Faithfully Departed
John Resch � David Cartier  
Joan Moreland� Marjorie Carr  
Eileen Lopez � Genny Nelson 
Fr. Tom McCarthy� Catherine Griffin 
Tamotsu Maeda� Yoshinori Uneda 
Rosemary Wellner

Prayer requests
For those who are ill, or in need of our prayers

Bob Glavan� Larry Mason 
Corinne Jordan � Gordon Tang  
Ashley Gjerswold � Lois Kester  
Carol Kolibaba� Clement Pereira 
Russ Clark

Worship & Prayer
10/20, Tues.����������������������������������������Larry Mason

10/21, Weds. ������������������������������������������Russ Clark

10/22, Thurs.��������������������������������������� Bob Glavan

10/23, Fri. ����������������������������������������� John Resch †

10/24, Sat.���������������������������������������������Lois Kester

10/25, Sun.������������������������������������������ Eileen Lopez †

This Week at The Madeleine
	 Furthering the Reign of God, Where All Are Welcome  •  October 17–18 2020

Racial Justice Stations of the Cross
Friday, October 23 • 6:30 pm • Livestream or in-person

Please join us for a very special 

Stations of the Cross with a focus 

on racial justice.  The Stations will 

be held on Friday, October 23 at 

6:30 pm in the church. 

In-person—register at www.themadeleine.edu/mass.  
Livestream—visit our YouTube channel: youtube.com/themadeleineparish 

Open Wide 
our Hearts

First  
Eucharist

2020 First 
Communicants

This year, instead of a single Mass, our young 
Catholics received their First Communion in 
Masses throughout the summer and into the 
fall. This weekend, the last of this group will re-
ceive the sacrament. As with our Confirmation 
class, this was not the experience they expected, 
but it was the experience they received. We 
thank catechists, Catherine Glavan, Trisha 
Mumm and Mary Witka, who have done such 
a wonderful job preparing the children for their 
First Communion. 

Frances A.
Rex B.
Harper B.
Benjamin B.
Grace B.
Camden C.
Ronin C.
Harper D.
Kai F.
Leo G.
Rory G.
Abigail H.
Freya J.
Nathaniel J.
Mason K.

Eliana L.
Declan L.
Finn L.
Sigrid L.
Vincent M.
Vivienne M.
Emerson N.
Madelyne P.
Jane P.
Nathan R.
Gabriel S.
Charlotte S.
Lucia S.
Savannah S.



PARISH LIFECalendar This Week
Sunday, October 18

▸▸ World Mission Sunday Collection
9:00 am: First Penance Class—Zoom
10:00 am: Mass—Church

▹▹ Livestream:  
www.youtube.com/themadeleineparish

▹▹ Printable worship aide:  
www.themadeleine.edu/worshipaide

Tuesday, October 20
10:00 am: Adoration—Church

Wednesday, October 21
6:00 pm: Endowment Meeting
6:30 pm: The Madeleine Book Club—Zoom

Thursday, October 22
10:00 am: The Madeleine Book Club—Zoom
2:00 pm: School Mass—Church

▹▹ Livestream:  
www.youtube.com/themadeleineparish

▹▹ In-Person: www.themadeleine.edu/mass

Friday, October 23
6:30 pm: Stations of the Cross for Racial Justice

▹▹ Livestream:  
www.youtube.com/themadeleineparish

▹▹ In-Person: www.themadeleine.edu/mass

Saturday, October 24
10:00 am: First Penance—Church
5:00 pm: Mass —Church

Sunday, October 25
9:00 am: RCIA—Zoom
10:00 am: Mass—Church

▹▹ Livestream:  
www.youtube.com/themadeleineparish

▹▹ Printable worship aide:  
www.themadeleine.edu/worshipaide

▹▹ In-Person: www.themadeleine.edu/mass
10:00 am: Children’s Liturgy of the Word—Zoom
11:15 am: Virtual Family Gathering—Zoom

Accessing The Madeleine  
in time of COVID-19

▸▸ In-person Mass: To sign up, visit 
 www.themadeleine.edu/mass

▸▸ Livestream Mass: Every Sunday at 
10:00 am on our YouTube channel and most 
Thursdays during the school year,  
www.youtube.com/themadeleineparish

▸▸ Confession: Call parish office for appointment
▸▸ Adoration: Every Tuesday in the church 
from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.

▸▸ Daily Emails: To sign up, visit  
www.themadeleine.edu/email 

Catholic High School Open Houses
Every year each of the Catholic high schools in our area host an Open House for 

prospective families. This year, most events will be held virtually. The dates for the 2020 
Open Houses are as follows. Contact each school for details.

▸▸ Central Catholic High School 
Open House October 18 
centralcatholichigh.org • 503.230.1056

▸▸ De La Salle North Catholic High School 
Open House October 24 
delasallenorth.org • 503.285.9385 x140

▸▸ Valley Catholic High School 
Open House October 25 
4valleycatholic.org • 503.520.4721

▸▸ St. Mary’s Academy 
Open House November 1 
stmaryspdx.org • 503.228.8306

COMMUNITY

Prayer from USCCB  
for our upcoming election

Lord God, as the election approaches, we 
seek to better 
understand 
the issues and 
concerns that 
confront our 
city/state/country, and how the Gospel 
compels us to respond as faithful citizens 
in our community.

We ask for eyes that are free from blindness 
so that we might see each other as broth-
ers and sisters, one and equal in dignity, 
especially those who are victims of abuse 
and violence, deceit and poverty. We ask 
for ears that will hear the cries of chil-
dren unborn and those abandoned, men 
and women oppressed because of race 

or creed, religion or gender. We ask for 
minds and hearts 
that are open to 
hearing the voice 
of leaders who 
will bring us clos-

er to your Kingdom.
We pray for discernment so that we may 

choose leaders who hear your Word, live 
your love, and keep in the ways of your 
truth as they follow in the steps of Jesus 
and his Apostles and guide us to your 
Kingdom of justice and peace. 

We ask this in the name of your Son Jesus 
Christ and through the power of the 
Holy Spirit.  Amen.

—Elaine Rendler-McQueeney 

Remembering our beloved dead
Please bring photos of deceased loved ones

The month of November is traditionally 
the time in the Catholic Church when we 
remember those who have passed, both in 
the previous year and before.

Photos or Memorial Cards
Please bring photos or memorial cards of 

your deceased family members and friends 
to place on the Altar of the Dead. Drop 
them off at the Parish Office, or bring them 
with you if you attend Mass.

Please make sure all photos are clearly 
marked on the back with name and phone 
number so they can be returned.

Also, keep an eye out for announcement of our annual All Souls Service of Light.

Virtual Information Table
If we were meeting together, we would 

have many printed flyers on our Information 
Table for you to pick up. Since we’re not 
meeting as an entire parish, we have several 
flyers available relevant to this weekend for 
download at www.themadeleine.edu/bulletin.

You’ll find the download links listed 
next to today’s bulletin download link.�
▸▸October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month
▸▸October is the Month of the Holy Rosary
▸▸World Mission Sunday
▸▸Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship



PARISH LIFE Weekly Mass Times
Masses: 
Thursday���������������������������������������������������2:00 pm 
Saturday Vigil �������������������������������������������5:00 pm 
Sunday ��������������������������������������������������� 10:00 am 
▸ �Signup for in-person Thursday, Saturday & 

Sunday Mass at www.themadeleine.edu/mass 
or call the rectory

▸ �Livestream 10:00 am Sunday and 2:00 pm 
Thursday at youtube.com/themadeleineparish

Penance ������� By appointment; call parish office

Parish Office
Hours��������������Monday–Friday, 10:00 am–2:00 pm
Phone: 503-281-5777����������� Fax: 503-281-0673
School Office �����������������������������  503-288-9197

Parish staff
Rev. Mike Biewend—Pastor  
  fathermike@themadeleine.edu ���������������ext. 11
Father Amalraj Rayappan—Priest
Deacon Mike O’Mahoney—Permanent Deacon 
  deaconmike@themadeleine.edu 
Carol Glasgow—School Principal 
  cglasgow@themadeleine.edu����  503-288-9197
James Wurzer—Business Manager 
  jwurzer@themadeleine.edu�������������������� ext. 18
Darlene Maurer—Pastoral Assistant 
  dmaurer@themadeleine.edu������������������ext. 25
Therese Fenzl—Director of Spiritual Ministries 
tfenzl@themadeleine.edu�������������������������� ext. 16
Maria Manzo—Director of Music  
  mmanzo@themadeleine.edu������������������ ext. 13
Jackie Dooris—Events Manager 
  jdooris@themadeleine.edu ���������������������ext. 17
Nadia Stickney—Bookkeeper  
  nstickney@themadeleine.edu ���������������� ext. 14
Mary Prusso—Registration/Special Events 
  mprusso@themadeleine.edu������������������ ext. 12
Janeen Reilly—Parish Administrator  
  jreilly@themadeleine.edu������������������������ ext. 10
Sr. Annemarie Rotter—Office Assistant
Terry Silva—Facilities Support 
  tsilva@themadeleine.edu �����������������������ext. 17
Rich Hammons—Director of Communications 
  rhammons@themadeleine.edu��������������ext. 29

Sacraments
Marriages, Funerals, Anointing of the Sick—  
  Fr. Mike�������������������������������������������������������ext. 11
Infant Baptism—Darlene Maurer������������������ext. 25
First Reconciliation, First Eucharist— 
  Trisha Mumm���������������������������������������������������� ext. 27
RCIA—Christi Bohmbach, rcia@themadeleine.edu
Confirmation—Fr. Mike�����������������������������������ext. 11

Councils & Contacts
Pastoral Council—Ron Oliver �����������503-281-9070
Finance Council—Jim Jones����������503-284-3301
Buildings & Grounds—Erin Couch�����503-281-9575
School Advisory—Catherine Glavan, 503-875-4679
Facility Requests—themadeleine.edu/facilities
Maintenance Requests—James Wurzer 
  jwurzer@themadeleine.edu�������������������� ext. 18
Bulletin submissions due 5:00 pm Monday 
Email to bulletin@themadeleine.edu
Visit www.themadeleine.edu/ministries 
▸�Committees & councils ▸�Ministers’ schedules

New Mass Setting in honor of 
St. Mary Magdalene

The Catacombs
Several years ago, I had the experience 

of participating in a Mass at Priscilla’s 
Catacombs in Rome, Italy on a pilgrim-
age with my choir. The Catacombs, 
tunnels which are located underneath 
the city, are filled 
with thousands of 
graves including 
early Christian mar-
tyrs and even some 
popes. Somewhere 
in the middle was a 
small cave with an 
altar in the center 
—and that is where 
we had Mass. It 
was a once in a life-
time opportunity to 
worship in the very 
place that the Early Christians wor-
shipped so many centuries ago—and it 
has given me great perspective that we 
celebrate that same ritual today.

History of the Sanctus
Of all the parts of the Mass, the 

Sanctus (Holy) is the most important 
acclamation that the congregation 
sings. It is one of the earliest known 
parts, first referenced by 
St. Clement of Rome (d. 
about 104 A.D.) and be-
came an integral part of 
the Eucharistic Prayer 
from before the year 400 
A.D.

The Sanctus is located 
at the end of the Preface 
(Prayer of Thanksgiving), 
which is the prayer where 
the priest gives all praise and thanksgiv-
ing to God. Although the text varies, I 
always listen for the word “angel” as my 
cue to begin the singing! At that point, 
the congregation become the punctua-
tion—echoing our praise with that of the 
angels as together we sing, “holy, holy, 
holy.” This is certainly one of the most 
joyful parts of the Mass, and provides 
a musical “bridge” to the Eucharistic 
Prayer. I liken it to that of the ancient 
Greek Chorus, who reinforce (in this 
case) the prayer of praise and thanks-
giving to God proclaimed by the Priest.

The text of the Sanctus (Holy) has two 
parts, referred to as the Sanctus (Holy) 
and the Benedictus (Blessed)—both of 
which are inspired by scripture. At the 

beginning, they were sung in two parts—
before and after the elevation of the host 
and chalice at the time of the consecra-
tion. As the Mass evolved, however, they 
became one acclamation that juxtapose a 
text of both God in awe and majesty, and 

the humility of Jesus 
as Man.

Musicam Sacrum
Along the way, the 

Church gives us some 
uniform guidelines 
with regard to the 
Mass. That is prob-
ably a good thing, as 
it is a pretty ancient 
liturgy, and things 
do change over the 
centuries! One of 
the important docu-

ments regarding sacred music is called 
Musicam Sacram; Instruction on Music 
in the Liturgy, published by the Second 
Vatican Ecumenical Council in 1967. The 
document talks about the importance of 
singing in the liturgy, and that it should 
promote “active and conscious” partici-
pation from the congregation. (Where 

have you heard that line before?) As 
if things aren’t complicat-
ed enough, it goes a step 
further and actually spells 
out, in a logical order, 
which parts of the Mass 
should be given priority 
to sing. (Remember—as 
Catholics, we can literally 
sing the entire Mass!) In a 
nutshell, it says that those 
parts that are sung by the 

priest with the people replying (re: “the 
Lord be with you—and with your spirit”) 
or with the priest and the people singing 
together are the most important. That, 
of course, includes the Preface and the 
Sanctus—therefore it should always be 
sung. 

Mass of St. Mary Magdalene
With that in mind, this week we will 

practice the Holy from the Mass of St. 
Mary Magdalene. You will find the mu-
sic in the Worship Aid. It is my hope 
that by Advent, the entire Mass will be 
learned and you will be able to sing all 
parts with “full and active conscious” 
participation!

— Maria Manzo

Music Notes



PARISH LIFE

Children’s Liturgy 
begins October 11

Children’s Liturgy of the Word begins 
Sunday October 11 at 10am. There will 
be one Zoom class for children in Pre-K 
through 5th grade. This is a separate class 
from the First Reconciliation class that 
meets at 9 am on Sundays for 2nd graders. 
Please complete the form (just three ques-
tions) then we can send you the Zoom link 
for the class. You can find our CLW Interest 
Form at www.themadeleine.edu/clw

Madeleine Book Club 
News
Upcoming October Meetings • Weds. 
October 21 & Thurs. October 22

Are you a bookworm? Would you enjoy 
opportunities to meet with other parish-
ioners and friends to share your thoughts 
about the contents of some very excellent 
books? If so, we invite you to join us at 
future discussion sessions. We are currently 
reading The Poisonwood Bible, by Barbara 
Kingsolver, which we will be discussing via 
Zoom Wednesday evening October 21 and 
Thursday morning October 22.  For details 
and/or to be added to our email list, please 
contact our MBC coordinator: Gretchen 
Stevenson, gypsyfrau47@yahoo.com or 
503-312-6834

Confirmation 
registration now open

Are you a Madeleine Parish high school 
freshman or older student? Do you wish to 
deepen your faith in the Lord and become a 
full member of the Church? You are invited 
to join our Confirmation preparation meet-
ings beginning in December.

We plan on holding in-person gather-
ings, observing present COVID-19 safety 
guidelines, after 10 am Mass, in the church.

Dates and registration forms can be 
found at www.themadeleine.edu/confirmation

For further information, contact 
Stephanie Fernandes and Trieu Nguyen, cat-
echists, at confirmation@themadeleine.edu

Interested in 
Becoming Catholic?

The RCIA (the Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults) is the process for 
welcoming adult newcomers into the 
Catholic Church. 

This year we are gathering in small 
groups via Zoom and periodically meeting 
at The Madeleine (with masks, in small 
groups). Contact Christi Bohmbach 
at rcia@themadeleine.edu for a Zoom 
invitation. www.themadeleine.edu/rcia

COMMUNITY

NCC Offers Building a Grief Practice 
Virtual Workshop

This virtual Zoom workshop explores a 
model for stages of grief. Each participant 
will create an outline for their own personal 
grief practice. 

Mark your calendar for Friday, October 
23, 2020. The virtual Zoom session will 

run from 1:00 pm–3:00 pm.
The cost is $30 per household. Pre-

registration is required. Call 503-253-0964 
or register online at www.nwcounseling.
org/services/workshops

Pilgrimage to Soul Place:  
Modern Canterbury Tales 

Dr. Cecilia A. Ranger, SNJM, Ph.D worked on behalf of our parish for several years. 
She is an absolute treasure and our parish is better for it. She has written three books, in-
cluding this one, just published. It is available on Amazon, in both paperback and Kindle 
e-book editions, at www.tinyurl.com/yxg2y3d5. The following is from 
Sister Cecilia...

My third book is about religions of the world. It tells stories of 
‘searchers’ who sit around a rustic table, with a glass of wine or 
beer, sharing stories about their spiritual journeys - much like the 
pilgrims of the Canterbury Tales. Questers, Agnostics, and others 
seeking to find a soul place that fits their personality types. You’ll 
find these reflections enlightening and reassuring. Those of us who 
work with and live beside persons of many spiritual traditions will 
find that this book deepens our understanding of various traditions, 
and facilitates dialogue among them. 

World Mission 
Sunday second 
collection is today
Be Baptized and Sent—on Mission in the 
World!

Today, World Mission Sunday, in this 
Extraordinary Missionary Month, we are 
called to personal encounter with Jesus 
Christ alive in the Church, and to offer, 
through this Eucharistic celebration, our 
prayers and our generous financial support, 
through the Society for the Propagation of 
the Faith, to continue the mission of Jesus. 
Today we are “sent” out to witness to 
Mission in the world through our prayers 
and personal sacrifices for our brothers and 
sisters around the world. As little as…
▸▸ $25 helps support a catechist for a month 
in remote Latin America -

▸▸ $75 provides for the work of religious 
Sisters caring for orphaned children in 
Africa -

▸▸ $100 assists poor children in boarding 
schools in Asia
As always, your prayers are your most 

treasured gift to the Missions. Your prayers 
and financial help, offered today, World 
Mission Sunday, support mission priests, 
religious Sisters and Brothers, and lay cate-
chists who are Christ’s witnesses to a world 
so in need of His healing, love, and peace.

How to donate to World Mission Sunday
Since we are not gathering together, 

you can donate to World Mission Sunday 
by visiting our online giving page at 
www.themadeleine.edu/parishgiving. Click 
the Donate Online button. On the dona-
tion form, choose Second Collections, then 
identify WORLD MISSION SUNDAY as 
the name of the organization you’d like to 
support. You can also send a check to the 
parish office...just be sure to put World 
Mission Sunday in the memo field

WORLD



Homebound Ministry News
The Homebound Ministry of The 

Madeleine strives to maintain a special 
connection with parishioners who are ei-
ther temporarily or permanently unable to 
attend Mass and receive the Eucharist with 
the parish community. Parishioners in this 
ministry provide the Holy Eucharist, nor-
mally when requested, share parish news, 
Father Mike’s homilies and the gospel with 
the homebound. Visits are prearranged be-
tween the parishioner and the Homebound 

Minister. During this very unusual time 
with COVID-19 we have not been able to 
provide the Holy Eucharist and/or home 
visits to our parish homebound.

If you are in need of this ministry or 
know of a parishioner who is in need, 
please let us know. Arrangements will be 
made for a phone call, note or other sup-
port in a socially distanced and protected 
protocol until it is safe to come together 
once again.

If a parishioner desires Anointing of the 
Sick, Confession or the Eucharist, contact 
the parish office and Father Mike will be 
notified.

Please call the parish office for more 
information at 503-281-5777 or email to 
homebound@themadeleine.edu. 

The Homebound Ministry is available to 
all parishioners in need of support.

Virtual Family gathering
October 25 • 11:15 am • Zoom

Dear Madeleine Parish Families,
I had hoped that by this time I would be 

able to host a monthly family gathering for 
you and your children onsite. However, the 
actual time at which this can happen is un-
certain. So I am inviting you to join me on 
Zoom...you and your children...on October 
25, 2020 at 11:15am. It will last about 30 
minutes. I want to provide a time for us to 
meet one another and introduce ourselves. 

Since it is the month of the rosary, we will 

spend part of our time sharing intentions 
and praying 1 decade of the rosary together. 
I will need to send you the Zoom link, so I 
am asking you to email me your email ad-
dress and names of family members. My 
email address is tfenzl@themadeleine.edu

This is for ALL families in the parish 
whether you attend the school or not. My 
plan is to share some simple ideas each 
month for ways to create ritual and share 
prayer times at home. If you and your 

family would like to have a Zoom meet-
ing, I would also be happy to do that. Just 
let me know and I will arrange a time that 
works for us.

I pray for you and look forward to the 
day we can meet in person.

 
Much peace to you,

—Ms. Therese Fenzl 
Director of Spiritual Ministries

 “The wildfires across the state of 
Oregon have been devastating to all 
of us, especially during this pandemic 
and time of civil unrest. I commend all 
our Catholic parishes that have already 
assisted those evacuated and encourage 
others to help our neighbors and friends 
however they can. 
Please join me in praying for all those 
affected as well as an end to these 
natural disasters.”

Sept. 10, 2020

Archbishop Alexander Sample, 
Archdiocese of Portland in Oregon

WILDFIRE RESPONSE
Many of you have asked how to 

help those affected by the wildfires 

that have ravaged our state. These 

fires, combined with the hardships 

of the coronavirus pandemic, con-

tinue to pose grave threats to those 

who are vulnerable to poverty and 

houselessness—and to the stabil-

ity and self-sufficiency they have 

fought so hard to achieve. There 

are many options to respond finan-

cially, Two are listed here:

▹ � Catholic Charities—donate at 

CatholicCharitiesOregon.org

▹� � Archdiocese of Portland 
Wildfire Relief Fund— 

osd.archdpdx.org/wildfire-relief

PARISH LIFE
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Brian Timm
Susan Ames | Derek Ames

1615 NE Broadway | 503-288-8818
www.timmco.com

AUTO | HOME | BUSINESS | LIFE

 
www.metropediatrics.com  

 Karen Lickteig, M.D. 
 1130 NW 22nd Portland503-295-2546 

 Richard Barsotti, M.D.
 9300 SE 91st Portland503-261-1171  

JOHN W. LOBO
PAINTING

Custom Interior & Exterior
Creative Finishes

503-969-3337 CCB#89027
Licensed Bonded Insured

 

JOSÉ MESA AUTO WHOLESALE, LLC 
“The mobile auto dealer who is always in your neighborhood.” 

YOUR DISCOUNT AUTO RETAILER SINCE 1992! 
sales@josemesa.com   503-789-0438   www.josemesa.com 

NEW•USED•BUY•SELL•LEASE•TRADE•CONSIGN•BROKER•APPRAISE 

JOHN M. WYNN 
ATTORNEY AT LAW

                      
Parishioner 

 
 

General Contractors | remodeling | additions | kitchens | bathrooms | decks  | ccb 140721

Nathalie Pillsbury
Parishioner
office | 503.245.0685
www.roloffconstruction.com

Is your marriage tearing  
you and your family apart?
Weekends held every February, June & 

October at Mt. Angel Retreat Home

www.helpourmarriage.com 
503-704-7382

Donated by Kevin & Carol McMenamin

a lifeline for  
hurting marriages 

Retrouvaille
  A Christian Peer Ministry 

 

 James M Jones
 Financial Advisor, CFP®

 Parishioner
 Direct 503.284.9200  

 Office 503.7470306
 jimj@wfinadv.com

 

Michael Dooney Real Estate Broker
(503) 772-1127

dooney@windermere.com 
www.mdooney.com

Dedicated to exceeding your expecatations.

Mark McGinnis 
 
Parishioner, Parent 
Mortgage Advisor 

NMLS 98586 
971�300�0484 
mark.mcginnis@spmc.com 
“It’s about service!” 

ADVERTISE YOUR  
BUSINESS HERE!
Contact Nadia Stickney,  

nstickney@themadeleine.edu

A CRAFTMAN’S TOUCH, LLC 
QUALITY WOOD FLOORS 
INSTALLATION – REFINISHING 

27+ YRS EXPERIENCE  CCB #172097 







503.946.8361  • 2720 NE 33rd Ave  

PARISHIONER - anne.c.steiner@gmail.com 





503.946.8361 • 1717 NE 42nd Ave. Suite 2104

Weekend Brunch
Live Music Mondays & Fridays

Outdoor Seating
Whiskey Club

Red Sox Games
Available for Private Events

Come for brunch after Mass!
Parishioners 

Tom, Siobhan  
& Áine O'Leary

2926 NE
Alberta

503-477-5969

NEW AD COMING 
SOON

NMLS 5912, NMLS 1848246

Brian DuVal
503-850-7667

Beating Banks Daily

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS HERE!
Contact Nadia Stickney, nstickney@themadeleine.edu

Wick & Karoline Ashley
karoline@ashleyrealtyworks.com
(503) 819-4851
237 NE Broadway Suite 100

PARISHIONERS, NEIGHBORS, EXPERT REALTORS


